
Dear [Congregation/Church Members], 

As we prepare to gather for worship, we want to ensure the safety and well-being of everyone in 

our community. Please take note of the following safety measures that will be implemented 

during our church services: 

1. Mask Requirement 

All attendees are required to wear masks while inside the church building, regardless of 

vaccination status. 

2. Social Distancing 

Please maintain a distance of at least 6 feet between individuals who do not share a household. 

Seating arrangements will be organized to facilitate this requirement. 

3. Hand Sanitization 

Hand sanitizing stations will be available at various locations throughout the church. We 

encourage everyone to use them upon entry and exit. 

4. Health Screening 

Attendees will be asked to complete a brief health screening upon arrival, including a 

temperature check. Anyone exhibiting symptoms of illness is advised to stay home. 

5. Limited Capacity 

To ensure adequate space for social distancing, our services will have a limited capacity. 

Advanced registration is recommended. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. Together, we can ensure a safe and 

enjoyable worship experience for all. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Church Name] 


